Bal_Bharati

PUBLIC SCHOOL

REF: BBPS/RH/24/95 March 18, 2025

Dear Parent,

As the winter season concludes, students will transition to the summer uniform. From 2nd April
2025 onwards, all students must strictly adhere to the prescribed summer uniform, which
includes:

Half-sleeves blue T-shirt with the school logo and stripes.
Navy blue track pants with the school logo and stripes.
Navy blue socks with stripes.

Black sports shoes.

White turban for Sikh students.

White/Black ribbon or hairband for girls.

We request parents to ensure that their ward follows the uniform guidelines properly. Your
cooperation in maintaining uniformity and discipline is highly appreciated.

Regards,
Team BBPS, Rohini
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